


 

 

 
 

May 25, 2022 
 
Dear International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) Licensee: 
 

Due to the high demand of IFTA applications, the Bureau of Commercial Vehicle and 
Driver Services IFTA/IRP Issuance and Compliance Unit is awaiting fulfillment of its reorder on 
2022 IFTA decals. We expect to have decals delivered to customers by mid-June for those who 
placed orders on or after May 23, 2022. The decals will be delivered through expedited shipping 
to the mailing address on file.  

 
The decal associated for your company, ______, is ______. Enclosed with this letter is 

the IFTA license that is valid based on the effective date.  
 
Notification of the decal delay has been sent to IFTA, Inc. as of May 23, 2022, as well as 

many law enforcement agencies within the State of Florida. Questions pertaining to the status of 
the decals can be directed to our customer service team at (850) 617-3711 between 8 a.m. and 
4:30 p.m. EDT.   

 
I sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dawn E. Gunter  
Program Manager 
Bureau of Commercial Vehicle and Driver Services 

 
 

 
Cc: Customer account 
Enclosure: IFTA license 


